Board of Assessors – May 12, 2008
The meeting was called to order at 6:30PM by Chairman Willisson.  Also present were Harry Johnson and Ken Masterson.
1. Pace and Harry welcomed Ken and discussed the operations of the Assessors Office.
2. Board signed the December Statutory Exemptions for the Accountant and the expense voucher for the deeds.
3. There was a discussion on the request to abate the bill for the land acquired by the Town in May (Winthrop Street). Will do it as soon as the deed comes in.
4. Board joined the Selectmen’s meeting and answered questions about the Kapinos contract.
Meeting was adjourned at 8:00PM. 

The following were signed:

Salary voucher -- $1,440.40

Expense voucher -- $49.20
Respectfully,

Secretary
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